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Staff Report 
January 22, 2019 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Sam Adams, Utilities Manager 360.817.1563 sadams@cityofcamas.us 

 

INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE/SUMMARY:  The City has elected to extend the 2018 STEP tank pumping 

contract with Haag & Shaw Inc. into 2019. Per contract, the City may extend the contract for another 

year based on contractor previous performance.  The contract allows for an increase in contractor 

pricing for 2019 based on the December 2018 Consumer Price Index which was 3.6%.  Haag and Shaw 

Inc. has agreed to provide services at the increased pricing. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  $73,431.03 cost. The Water/Sewer fund has budget available to complete this work. 

  

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED ACTION/ACTION REQUESTED:  This item is for Council 

information only. Staff recommends this item be placed on the February 4, 2019 Consent Agenda for 

Council’s consideration. 


